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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Baxter Healthcare Corporation is expanding the product recall of EXACTAMIX Empty EVA Bags 
issued on September 12, 2019, to include two additional lots listed in bold below due to the 
potential ability to leak once used for compounding. The two additional lots were distributed 
between 2/13/2018 and 1/7/2019 in the United States. 

Product 
Code 

Product 
Description Lot Numbers Expiration 

Dates UDI# 

H938738 
EXACTAMIX EVA 

Bag - 500mL 
60137163 6/30/2021 00085412477220 

H938739 EXACTAMIX EVA 
Bag - 1000mL 60072116 6/30/2020 00085412477237 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


